
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
Dear Parents, 
It has been a fun first 
month here with the 
kids. We have been 
busy in the classroom 
and have 
accomplished a lot in 
September.  
 
We kicked off the 
school year with 
reviewing the numbers 
and letters. Each week 
we focused on a 
different letter and 
number and went in 
depth with how to 
identify the letter, the 

sound, how to write in 
numeral and word 
form. We have 
focused on A, B, C, D 
and numbers 1,2, 3 
and 4.  
The children love to 
sing our daily songs 
and listen to stories in 
class. The students 
have been learning to 
identify the seasons 
and the daily weather.  
 
We have been busy 
with creative arts and 
games. Some of the 
things we made in 
September were 

Autumn Crafts and 
Letter Crafts.  
The children have 
been enjoying 
learning about the 
seasons. As we enter a 
new season, October 
will bring us a chance 
to learn about things 
that occur in Fall such 
as the changing of 
leafs, dressing for the 
new season and 
holidays in Fall 
(Halloween!).  
 
The children have 
been learning about 
Families as well 
including members, 
and extended family.  
 

Miss.Sandra 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

4th October- Empathy 
Day 
11th October- 
Thanksgiving  
29th October- 
Pumpkin Day 

 


